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Protest Outside Auburn School Quick and Peaceful
(KLZA)-- Only 5 or 6 people showed up outside the Auburn High School / Middle School to picket
Friday morning.

A person with the school district and the Nemaha County, Nebraska Sheriff’s Office reported no
problems.

The school in Auburn and Nebraska City High School had been notified of the protest on Friday.

Extreme cold temperatures greeted those who were picketing. They stayed about 15 minutes and
left.
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